


• You will need to email your response to Mr Burlinski – Tomasz.Burlinski@avanti.fields.org.uk

• You MUST have permission from your parents to enter the competition. 

• Closing deadline Wednesday 26th February at 8.30 am. 

There will be a lunchtime meeting next week on Wednesday 5th February to go over the 
competition in more detail. 

Good luck and wicked writing! 

mailto:Tomasz.Burlinski@avanti.fields.org.uk


Generating your ideas! 

Positive changes in your local area: 
These might be some of the ideas you could write about! 
-Development of more cycle lanes in the city to lessen pollution. 
-Development of planting more trees/ green spaces in the city. 
-Development of community centres/ playgrounds/ youth centres 
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